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Dear HMC Residents,  
 

I recently passed my one year anniversary since joining Hunt Military Communities 

as the new CEO. I have traveled to most of our communities and have met with 

many of our residents. The experiences and feedback have allowed us to make 

important strategic decisions and priorities to improve our service delivery and 

resident experience across the country. We are excited to continually pursue 

improvements necessary to serve you better and sustain our communities.  
 

Last August, I committed to reviewing best practices and refining services and 

programs. Since then we have completed resident focus groups in almost all of our 

communities. The feedback has helped us to identify specific areas that are most 

important to you such as improving communication, focusing on consistency in 

customer service, and enhanced community events to bring our residents together. 

Resident focus groups will be something we doing continuously across the country 

so we can get direct feedback from you on our service delivery and communities. 

Thank you to everyone who participated, and we always value your feedback.  

Semper Fidelis,  

 

 

Brian Stann  

President & Chief Executive Officer  

Hunt Military Communities   

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Contact Us: 

321 Hunt Dr. Box Elder, SD 57719 

Phone: 605.791.3181 • Fax: 605.791.3176 

Facebook: @AntelopeRidge 

School Bus Registrations Coming Soon! 

SAVE THE DATES 
 

8/12 - Back to School Bash & Movie at 
Antelope Ridge 

 
8/22 -  Douglas 1st Day of School 

 
Every Thursday Night in August is Summer 

Nights in Downtown Rapid City 
 

For Trash Pickup, please have your  
bins out to the curb by 7:00 am 

What building has the most stories?  

 

Email the correct answer to the riddle to your Leasing Consultant for 

a prize!  

SatisFacts Surveys  

With each Maintenance Request you submit, you will receive an 

email from SatisFacts inviting you to complete a survey to share your 

experience with our Maintenance team! We value your feedback—it 

helps us to continue to provide 5 Star Service to all of our residents!  

Each time you complete a SatisFacts survey, you will be entered to 

win a gift card. We will be drawing a winner twice a month! 

Try this simple and sweet Back to School treat!  

1 16 oz can of strawberry frosting  

1 12 oz bag of white chocolate chips  

1. Prepare a 9x9 pan by spraying lightly with cooking spray and a 

piece of parchment paper that hangs over the edges for easy 

removal.  

2. Over a double boiler or in the microwave, melt your white 

chocolate chips. 

3. When chips are melted, remove from heat and stir in your 

strawberry frosting until smooth.  

4.  Spread in prepared pan and place into fridge for 30 minutes. 

Then cut into squares and serve.  


